Middletown Springs BC Workshop Planning #3 Minutes - Approved January 23, 2013

Present: Dave Munyak, Maureen McCormack, Patty Kenyon, Fred Bradley, Robin Chesnut-Tangerman, David Wright, and Tom Hurcomb.

Call to order: 7:10 PM

The members gathered in the Museum Room of the Middletown Springs Historical Society for space and warmth. Dave Munyak erected a sample easel with a bulletin board and discussion followed on how many easels and boards were needed. Discussion continued on the work composed by each member. It was agreed to hold a hands-on workshop for assembling the stations in the historical society's dining room on Wed., January 30, 2013 at 7 PM. All members who are involved in the Information Meeting on the following Saturday should be present.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen McCormack, Clerk